
Dear Year 5, 

What a very strange start to the summer term!  We hope you were able to have a wonderful  Easter break, 
taking advantage of some of the lovely weather we have had, and that those of you who celebrate Easter had 
an enjoyable time with your families - maybe even getting to eat a few chocolate eggs if you were lucky! 
Although it was very different for every one, all three of us had a restful break and definitely indulged in some 
chocolate eating!   

Over the last few weeks, we have been spending a lot of our time using things like FaceTime and Skype to 
keep in contact with our friends and families; we know some of you have been doing this too and we think it 
is a great idea. Although it might not be socialising in a way we are used to, it can have many benefits for you 
and is good fun catching up with friends so we definitely recommend it if you can.  

If we were at school next week, one of the tasks we would have done is to try to write a story in our 
Reading Journals. Why don’t you have a look at the Pobble 365 website, find a photo you like the look of - 
it doesn’t have to be a specific day’s image - and try to write your own story? You could use their starter to 
get you going, but you may want to create your own.  

Please also have a look at the new Summer Term content on our school website as it has some new 
activities for you to try, not just in the Year 5 section, but also in some of the subject tabs like Humanities, 
STEM, and of course, Eco! Perhaps try the ‘Let’s Get Entrepreneurial’ activity in the Year 5 section, where 
you can develop some of the skills we would have been using if we had been at school doing our Virgin 
Money topic.  
 
We are still missing each and every one of you - stay safe, 
Mr Rimmer, Mr Mansfield and Miss Jordan 

 

All Year 5 children 

All over Newcastle upon Tyne  

Tyne and Wear 

England 

United Kingdom 

7


